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Nextniche 2024, hosted at Army Institute of Technology on April 13-14, 2024, was a
dynamic hackathon that brought together teams from numerous institutions, including
our own ByteBrigade. The purpose of the event was to promote technological
innovation and teamwork. Participants worked in intense coding sessions for 24 hours
to address real-world difficulties presented as problem statements. Workshops and
talks at the outset motivated participants, laying the groundwork for innovative
problem resolution.

Throughout the hackathon, teams created prototypes and solutions that demonstrated
their technical abilities and creativity. The atmosphere was charged with anticipation
as competitors worked to refine their concepts and prepare presentations for the
judging panel. The event culminated with teams presenting their projects and
competing for awards based on factors such as novelty and functionality.

Nextniche 2024 was a resounding success, providing a platform for networking,
learning, and innovation. It offered participants valuable experience and the
opportunity to connect with like-minded individuals. As part of ByteBrigade, we were
thrilled to contribute and look forward to future editions of Nextniche, continuing to
innovate and make a positive impact through technology.
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